
Will be located outside at the          
Echo Bay Home Hardware   

and the 
Municipal Office                                            
Monday to Friday                                   

8:30am-4:30pm                                        
If you are dropping the letter off after 

hours please put it in the mail slot and we 
will make sure it gets to Santa. 

Letters can be dropped off from 
Monday, November 15, 2021 to 
Monday, December 13, 2021. 

If you are looking to rent the ice visit our website www.echobay.ca 

for online booking or give Trisha a call and she will set you up! 
(705) 248-1166 Sportsplex or (705) 297-4024 Cell 

 

Parade of Lights 
 Saturday, December 11, 2021             
  6PM Parade Lineup starts at Sportsplex     

At this point in time we 

are excited to announce 

we are planning the        

parade to run as usual. 

Show Echo Bay what your idea of a 
“Proudly Canadian Christmas”                                    

is by entering a float!!!  
 

 Together lets make the 2021’s                       
Parade of Lights one to remember!! 

 

 
TREATS IN YOUR TRUNK 

Despite the typical October 31st 
weather the kids had a blast, with         

approximately 130 participants. A big 
thank you to all those who decorated a 
“trunk” or donated candy. We had 23 

“trunks” and the kids were spoiled 
with loads of treats to say the least!! 

Watch for a Christmas Events            
newsletter later in November. The 

newsletter will include details about 
this years Christmas Scavenger Hunt 

and Christmas Light decorating 
Contest that we will be doing again. 

Start decorating those yards to be 
ready to enter the contest!! 

A bin will be located outside at the Municipal Office the night of 
the Parade of Lights for donations for the Echo Bay United 

Church and Echo Bay and Area Foodbank 

Emergency Management 
 

With the COVID-19 Pandemic being 
our emergency training for the last 20 
months we have had to look at a lot of 
our policies and how we conduct busi-

ness within the municipality. The 
need to ensure our Emergency Man-

agement Plan is up to date as well as 
our Continuity of Operations Plan 

(COOP) was of the utmost im-
portance. We have all learned along 
the way and I believe our community 
has become stronger. We continue to 

strive to keep our community safe 
and part of that is ongoing education 

and training. We remain in compliance 
with the municipal emergency  

management program through the 
Emergency Management and Civil 

Protection Act. David Jackson  
continues to be our CEMC-Community 
Emergency Management Coordinator 
and oversees the Community Control 
Group as well as training. We will be 
completing our Table Top Exercise 
which is an annual requirement on 
November 18.  We recommend that 

everyone review their own Emergency 
Preparedness with kits and an Emer-
gency Plan for your family. For more 

information you can contact the  
municipal office at 705-248-2441. 


